
 

 

 

Glenlola Collegiate School 
2 Valentine Road, Bangor, Co Down, Northern Ireland BT20 4TH 

Tel: 028 9147 5340   Fax: 028 9147 5345 

www.glenlolacollegiate.net   info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 

Headmaster: W E Thompson BSc MSc MEd PGCE PQH(NI) 

 

June 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

As we end yet another very busy and successful year at Glenlola Collegiate much has taken place both 

inside and outside the classroom. The hard work and dedication shown by the staff and the pupils has 

been clear to see and we are proud of the array of awards and honours bestowed on our girls across a 

range of different academic and sporting activities. The School production of “Sister Act” and the 

Colour Run are two memorable events which show the talent and commitment of our girls to extra-

curricular activities at Glenlola Collegiate. 

 

At the end of the Summer Term, we start to prepare for the next academic year and I thank you for 

your continued support in helping us to implement our policy on School uniform and, in particular, 

skirt length. The School will continue to be proactive in ensuring that skirts are worn at knee length 

and that high uniform standards are maintained at all times.  Please be reminded that the only jewellery 

permitted in School is 1 signet ring, 1 watch and 1 pair of small plain stud ear rings.  One stud may be 

worn in each lower ear lobe.  No other piercings are permitted.  Make-up and coloured nail varnish 

must not be worn at School.  Hair should be neatly presented and of a natural looking colour. We 

greatly appreciate your full support regarding our uniform policy and helping our pupils maintain pride 

in their School appearance. 

 

On another matter, I would ask you to remind your daughter that she must comply with our policy on 

the use of mobile phones in School.  In particular, remind her that her mobile phone should be kept in 

her locker and only used in an emergency in the designated locations.  It should never be used to 

take photographs or videos in School unless permission is granted by a member of staff. 

 

The School website (www.glenlolacollegiate.net) continues to be an important method of 

communication and will provide up to date information regarding all the various aspects of School 

life.  Please refer to it as necessary and do not hesitate to contact us if there are any matters which you 

would like to discuss. 

 

Please refer to the web site for the various start back dates at the end of August with 

all pupils back in School on Friday 31 August. 

 

Best wishes for a relaxing and enjoyable summer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Brian Montgomery 

Vice Principal 
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